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At the National ACPE Meeting in Kansas City, April 17-22, the Accreditation Commission met and approved the following Centers regarding:

A. Ten Year Review:  

Grant continued Accreditation to offer Level I, Level II and Supervisory CPE




1.  Banner Good Samaritan Hospital, Phoenix, AZ

2.  Franciscan Health System (Formerly St. Joseph Hospital), Tacoma, 


                             WA


B. Satellite Program to Accredited Member:

Providence Health System – Southern California Region Mission Department,     Burbank, CA


C. Addition of Supervisory CPE:

1.  Good Samaritan Medical Center - Puyallup, WA, a Satellite of Swedish Medical Center, Seattle, WA

2. St. Mark’s Hospital, Salt Lake City, UT

Congratulations to the ACPE Supervisors whose hard work brought their Centers through the Accreditation Process.  Those Supervisors are:

Rev. Dr. Adriana Cavina, Rev. Kelli Shepard and Rev. Emilie Wolf - Banner Good Samaritan Hospital, Phoenix, AZ
Rev. Dr. Gordon Hilsman and Rev. Garrett Starmer - Franciscan Health System, Tacoma, WA 
Rev. Dr. Ramona Cass - Providence Health System – Southern California Region Mission Department –Burbank, CA 
Rev. Dr. Art Schmidt - Good Samaritan Medical Center -  Puyallup, WA 

Rev. Lincoln Ure - St. Mark’s Hospital, Salt Lake City, UT 


















